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Organization:	Hermosa	Beach	Friends	of	the	Parks	(NON-PROFIT)	
Event:	Pumpkins	in	the	Park	
	
Hermosa	Beach	Friends	of	the	Parks	(FOP)	is	a	501	(c)	(3)	non-profit	corporation,	#77-
0610050,	dedicated	to	identifying,	prioritizing	and	fundraising	for	park	and	recreation	
improvements	throughout	the	City	of	Hermosa	Beach.	In	addition,	FOP	promotes	the	
use	of	Hermosa	Beach	parks	to	the	community	and	promotes	the	parks	as	a	valuable	
resource	to	the	city's	residents	and	visitors.		
	
Friends	of	the	Parks	has	been	hosting	events	in	Hermosa	for	fifteen	years	with	great	
success!	The	organization	has	established	three	signature	events	held	annually.	The	
events	include	Pumpkins	in	the	Park,	Pets	in	the	Park	and	Movies	at	the	Beach.	HBFOP	
has	worked	in	partnership	with	the	City	for	many	years	and	looks	forward	to	continuing	
to	support	with	fun	local	events,	cleanups	and	more!		
	
Pumpkins	in	the	Park	has	been	held	for	more	than	three	consecutive	years	in	Hermosa	
Beach	at	Edith	Rodaway	Park.	The	event	has	become	a	family	favorite	event	with	fun	
activities	for	children	and	parents	alike.	The	event	has	certainly	demonstrated	a	
positive	impact	to	the	city	and	community	overall.		
	
The	event	is	produced	by	Hermosa	Beach	Friends	of	the	Parks	–	which	directly	works	to	
benefit	the	Hermosa	Beach	City	and	Community.		
	
HBFOP	prides	itself	on	working	collaboratively	with	other	community	organizations,	
and	Pumpkins	in	the	Park	is	no	exception.	The	event	has	traditionally	had	involvement	
from	Rotary	and	Kiwanis	as	well	as	the	local	Boy	Scout	Troup,	and	local	student	
volunteers.		The	most	recent	event	also	included	volunteers	from	Leadership	Hermosa.		
This	event	is	supported	by	local	sponsors	and	partners.	
	
Parks	and	Recreation	Commission	stated	that	HBFOP	and	Pumpkins	in	the	Park	are	the	
exact	type	of	event	and	organization	that	should	be	eligible	for	an	LTA	with	the	City	of	
Hermosa	Beach.		
	
Event	Form	Criteria:		

• The	event	has	been	held	successfully	for	more	than	10	years	–	with	approval	
from	City	Staff	&	Parks	and	Rec	Commission	

• HBFOP	is	organization	that	serves,	involves,	and/or	promotes	Hermosa	Beach’s	
coastal	lifestyle,	its	residents,	schools,	and/or	businesses.		

• HBFOP	has	demonstrated	and	can	continue	to	provide	a	provide	a	positive	
impact	to	the	City	including	enhancements	to	quality	of	life	to	the	Hermosa	
Beach	community;	or	the	offering	of	recreational,	cultural,	social,	and/or	
educational	activities	of	interest	to	the	community.	
	

Thank	you	for	your	consideration	of	this	LTA	proposal	for	HBFOP	to	continue	to	host	
this	community	favorite	event:	Pumpkins	in	the	Park	
	
Sincerely,		
Hermosa	Beach	Friends	of	the	Parks		
HBFOP.ORG		 	
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